
 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 

  

Friday 7th June 2024 
Dear Parents, 

I have had the loveliest first week here at Whitley Chapel. Thank you to all of you for 

making me feel so welcome. I have been finding out about all of the lovely things you 

have planned over the coming weeks and I have been getting to know my way around 

the school etc. 

This week the children in Year 4 took part in ‘Quad Games’ and then the whole school 

had a Forest School session on Wednesday morning which they all thoroughly 

enjoyed! 

Next week Early Years will be enjoying their picnic and our Year 3 children will be 

visiting HMS! How exciting! 

As I said on one of my last newsletters, I anticipate that this newsletter will grow over 

the coming weeks and I will begin to add photos etc soon. 

 

Anyway, for now, I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I will see you on Monday! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hayward 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 12th June - 11.30am -12.30pm - Early Years Picnic 

Thursday 13th June (am) – YR 3 HMS – Children will be back for lunch   

Thursday 20th (All day) Diocese leavers service – Year 4 – Newcastle Cathedral  

Thursday 27th June - Whole school end of year photo / Unscripted Photography  

Saturday 29th June - School fair 10am-12pm 

Tuesday 2nd July - Sports Day am (A letter will come home soon regarding which team your child will letter soon) 

Tuesday 9th July - Transfer Day to HMS (Yr 4 )  


